
 

 
 

 

Offerings May 27, 2018: General Fund–$5,061; Benevolent Fund-$210; Building-

$105; Center of Hope-$20; The Banquet-$10. 

Special offering for June is The Banquet. In order to meet all of our Benevolent bills 

for the 2nd quarter, we will need an additional $25,000 above our normal offerings 

by June 30.  

                                    

          
 

Today’s Scripture: Exodus 20:4-6 Pg: 118 

Sermon Title: “God’s Top 10—No Idols” 
___________________________________________ 

 

Welcome Guests! We are delighted and honored that you are worshipping 
with us today. We strive to be a warm, welcoming place for you to glorify God. 
We encourage you to please fill out a visitor card found by the hymnals in the 

pew and place it in the offering plate as it is being passed. To find out more 
about First Reformed Church, stop at the Information Center in the Narthex, or 

visit our website: www.sibleyfrc.org. 
 

 

Glorify! God With Worship 
 

9 am - Cornerstone Service 
No Children and Worship  

___________________________________________ 

10:10-10:50 am 

Coffee Fellowship, Prayer Time  
• Coffee Fellowship in the Fellowship Hall 

• Prayer Time with the Elders in Pastor’s Office 
• No Sunday School until Fall 
___________________________________________ 

 

11 am - Open Door Service 

Join us for a time of praise and worship by use of  
music, prayer, scripture and a Bible Talk. 

No Children and Worship  

 

SUNDAY, 

 JUNE 3, 2018 



 

 

Grow! In His Word 
Sunday, June 3:  
• This morning Pastor Luke will continue with his sermon series entitled 

“God’s Top 10—No Idols”. This morning we will celebrate the sacrament of 
Infant Baptism during the Cornerstone service for Trace Allen Van Tilburg, 
son of Justin and Angela Van Tilburg. During the second service, we will also 
be honored to witness the Baptism and Profession of Faith of Kaitlyn Bech-
ler. May God bless both these individuals. 

• 1:00 pm: VBS Decorating will take place this afternoon. Many hands make 
light work! 

Monday, June 4: 
• 5:00 pm: Station Leaders & Crew Leaders--please meet in fellowship hall 

briefly prior to start of VBS  
• 5:30-8:30 pm: VBS Shipwrecked! Supper provided.   
• 7:00 pm: Women’s Bible Study will meet at Annette’s House (708 9th Ave) 
Tuesday, June 5:  
• 8:30 am: Chickadee Quilters 
• 5:30-8:30 pm: VBS Shipwrecked! Supper provided. 
Wednesday, June 6: 
• 9:00 am: Coffee with the Pastor 
• 5:30-8:30 pm: VBS Shipwrecked! Supper provided. 
Friday, June 8:  
• 5:30-8:00 pm: VBS Shipwrecked! Supper provided. 
• 8:00-8:30 pm: VBS  Shipwrecked Closing Program. The congregation is in-

vited to see and hear what the students have been learning all week. 
Saturday, June 9: 
• 10:30 am: Good Ole’ Summertime Parade  
• 12:00-4:00 pm: FRC is sponsoring the Inflatables which will be located on 

the lawn in front of the library. (Help is needed with this. Please see bulletin 
announcement)  

Sunday, June 10:  
• This morning Pastor Luke will continue with his sermon series entitled 

“God’s Top 10—Taking God Seriously...No <#*%&*!”.  
• VBS Kids will sing at both services (end of 1st service, beginning of 2nd)  
 

 

       Summer is coming, but let’s NOT 

take a vacation from God” 

 
 

Go! And Serve Him 
Opportunities to Serve our Church and Community 

 

Faith in action for June: Shut-in/nursing home residents. Make it a 
point to send a card, visit or make them feel special in some way. 
 

Parents of children in VBS: The food sign up for VBS is up on the Information 
Center. Please check it out!! Your willingness to donate is greatly appreciated! 
Thank you  
 

Shipwrecked Vacation Bible School Online registration for Vacation Bible 
School is still open! Sign up your child(ren) today at  
https://vbspro.events/p/sibleyfrc.  We are also looking to borrow vintage lug-
gage for decorations! Please label your items and they’ll be returned after VBS 
week. 
 

Students! Do you guys need some extra community service hours?! Well we 
have the perfect opportunities for you! First, FRC needs some help operating 
the projector for VBS this year! Everyday for VBS 5:30-8:30 if you do the math 
that is 15 hours in one week! Second, we have a need for some students to 
watch over the bounce house we will have up for Good Ole Summertime! That 
is about 5 hours for one person or if others want to volunteer for that there 
will be shifts split up! Here are two great ways to accumulate about 20 hours 
in only six days of work! Please contact Josh Lucas if you can help out! 
 

SAVE THE DATE:  You are invited to enjoy food and fellowship at the ATLAS 
Omelet Brunch fund-raiser on Sunday, June 24, 10:00 AM - 1:00 PM at the 
Senior Citizens Center, Sibley.  Serving delicious omelets with your choice of 
fillings, homemade muffins, juice, milk & coffee.  A freewill offering will be re-
ceived to support the ministry of ATLAS of Osceola County.  We are asking sev-
eral churches to help with workers and food items. Please check the sign-up list 
in the fellowship hall.  Together touching lives for Christ. 

 
 

Mark Your Calendars: 
 

June 18: 9:00 am Faith Bible Study 
•  4:00 pm Patience Bible Study 

June 19: 6:00 pm Elders / Deacons will meet 
•  7:00 pm Full Consistory will meet 

June 23: 9:00 am Secret Sister Reveal Brunch 
June 25: 6:30 pm Sing-A-Long at Sibley Specialty Care 
 7:00 pm Sing-A-Long at Country View Manor 
 

 

 



 

 

Go! And Serve Him 
Opportunities to Serve our Church and Community 

 

REGISTER FOR A HIGH SCHOOL EXPERIENCE OF A LIFETIME! Crossroads Teens 
Encounter Christ (TEC) is accepting applications for the upcoming weekend at 
the First Reformed Church in Rock Rapids, Iowa. TEC is an interdenominational 
three day Christian retreat designed to help high schoolers learn more about 
their faith and their community. The next TEC is June 22-24, 2018. If you 
would like to learn more about TEC or register, please vis-
it www.CrossroadsTEC.com/apply or email CrossroadsTEC@gmail.com. The 
cost is $50 and includes a t-shirt & other special gifts. Scholarships are availa-
ble upon request.  
 

FYI...Our church has purchased an AED (automated external defibrillator) 
and the members of the staff have been trained and certified to use it. For the 
moment, the AED is located behind the door in the storage closet in the hall-
way across from the Library.  
 
The Maranatha Riders, of Sheldon, will give a Motorcycle Blessing on the Si-
bley First Presbyterian Church parking lot on Sunday, June 10, at 2:00 
p.m.  We welcome everyone to please come and receive the blessing for safe-
ty on the road this summer.  A short ride and refreshments will follow.  
 
Hope Haven’s 23rd Annual Gospel Music Festival will be held at Central Park 
in Sioux Center, IA on Friday and Saturday, June 15 and 16th. The Gospel Mu-
sic Festival will provide great continuous music from 1:00pm-9:30pm on Friday 
and from 11:00am-9:30pm on Saturday. Currently 20 different groups from 
five states are scheduled to sing! The Gospel Music Festival is a benefit for 
Hope Haven and freewill offerings will be taken each day. A lunch stand will be 
open both days. In case of inclement weather, the Music Festival will be held 
at the Rec Center on the campus of Dordt College. 
 
Summer Speaker Series: The McCallum Museum, located in the Sibley Central 
Park,  presents June Speaker series program on the Central School Fire of De-
cember 1978. Program is from 2:00 – 3:00pm, Sunday June 3 & 24. An exhibit 
of photographs, original building plans of Central School will also be on dis-
play.  Refreshments will be served and a freewill offering for the new furnace 
and air conditioner will be collected. MUSEUM HOURS    open every Sunday 
from 1:30 – 4:30p.m until August 26, 2018. Also open on Tuesday & Thurs-
day2:00 – 4:00 p.m. For additional information, contact Jan Stofferan, Muse-
um Curator at 754-3710. July & August Speaker Series will be on Country 
Schools.  More info later on that topic  

 
 

 

Sermon Notes: 
Today’s Scripture: Exodus 20:4-6 Pg: 118 

Sermon Title: “God’s Top 10—No Idols” 

___________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss a message? Want to hear the message again? Go to        

Sibleyfrc.org and click on “sermon” to watch the video.  

http://www.crossroadstec.com/apply
mailto:CrossroadsTEC@gmail.com


 

 

    Pray for God’s People 
 

If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten, 
920-889-3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-
2783) Remember, we cannot print your name unless you have 
granted FRC permission to do so. If you have a prayer request 
you would like included, please contact the office.  
• Pray for those in assisted living: Ethel Jurgens and Geneva Wissink. 
• Pray for our nursing home residents: Larry Buysman, Minnie De Jong,  

Tracy Den Beste, Dutch Kruger and Lois May 
• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Jeff and 

Chelsea Lampen, Sayuri Kist-Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim 
TenCley, Rowland and Jane Van Es. 

 

Prayer Requests 
Please keep Jo Hielkema in your prayers as she will be having surgery tomor-
row, June 4. Pray for a successful outcome and a quick healing for her. 
 
Glen Doorenbos was admitted to the Osceola Community Hospital this past 
week. Please pray for healing for him. 
 
Alyssa Wassman had surgery this past week to have her tonsils removed. 
Please pray for healing for Alyssa. 
 
Anita Hoting, daughter of Robert Kruger, had knee surgery in Sioux Falls this 
past week. Please remember Anita in your prayers. 
 
Travis Klaassen was admitted to the hospital in Sioux Falls this past week with 
digestive issues. Please remember Travis in your prayers in the coming days. 
Please pray for healing onto his body. 
 

Words of Thanks 
Thank you so much for all the cards, visits, and food and for remembering me in 
your thoughts and prayers. I appreciate it so much. God has blessed me through 
each of you. ~~Janice Runia 
 
Thank you, Bill, and LaDonn Hartzell for raking my yard and washing windows, 
along with all of the other help you gave me. I cannot tell you how much it 
meant to me. I was truly blessed by what you did! ~~JoAnn Calsbeek 
 

 
 

 

There is JOY in Serving Jesus! 

 This Week: 

June 3 

Next Week: 

June 10 

Corner-

stone  

Greeters: 

W:   Ken & Sandy Heronimus 

M:   Lana & Elizabeth Hibma 

E:     Johanna Hielkema &  

        Jeannette Juffer 

W:   Melissa Hisek/family 

M:   Cole & Kayla Hoekstra/family 

E:     Dale & Karen Honken 

After 

Church 

Greeters: 

SE:  Larry Verdoorn 

C:    Pastor Luke 

SW: Josh Lucas 

BE:  Lawrence Wiersma 

BW: John Bartels 

SE:  Marcus De Boer 

C:    Heath De Jong 

SW: Pastor Luke 

BE:  Josh Lucas 

BW: Ron Dykstra 

Prayer 

with the 

Elders: 

Cornerstone:  

Duane Vande Hoef 

Open Door:  

Dale Honken 

Cornerstone:  

Dick Oldenkamp 

Open Door:  

Bill Hartzell 

Children 

and  

Worship: 

Children and Worship  

is on Summer Break…  

See you next Fall!! 

Children and Worship  

is on Summer Break…  

See you next Fall!! 

Nursery: Cornerstone 9:00am:  

Kayla Hoekstra & Chelsea Hulstein 

Sunday School: 

Summer Break until Fall 

Open Door Service 11:00 am: 

Kathy Runia & Abby Kreykes 

Cornerstone 9:00am:  

Rachel Wills & Sandy Lamfers 

Sunday School: 

Summer Break until Fall 

Open Door Service 11:00 am: 

Wendy & Jahlyn De Jong 

Library: Ruth Ann Wiersma Jane Buysman 

Coffee: John & Sharon Bartels Glenn & Paul Doorenbos 

Luke Schouten, Lead Pastor 
lukesfrc@gmail.com 

920-889-3911 
 

Josh Lucas, Director of Youth Ministries 
joshlfrc@gmail.com 

 

Brenda Kuhl, Worship Coordinator 
pptfrc@gmail.com 

Brenda Post,  Administrative Secretary    
sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com 

712-754-2783 
Hours: Mon-Thurs. 8am –1pm 

 

Jamie Hulstein, Communications  
Hrs.: Thurs. 8am–1pm; Fri 8am-12pm 

***All bulletin announcements are due in the 
church office by Wednesday noon. Bulletins are 

printed on Thursday morning.*** 


